
Lower School Tip Sheet
2023 - 2024

We are excited for the start of a new year! Detailed information about each grade will be
shared at our parent-only Back To School night on Monday, August 14th at 6 pm.
We hope to see you there!

Lower School Will Need

A bookbag that will hold two folders
Two kosher snacks (for recess)
A refillable water bottle (to keep at your desk)
A smile

Uniform Information
Addlestone has approved, branded uniform pieces available for purchase at Lands
End. Alternately, parents may purchase navy uniform tops and khaki bottoms from
other sources but must purchase an Addlestone-approved logo patch from the
school to adhere to each uniform top or ask the office about private embroidery
including all sweaters, sweatshirts, cardigans, and hoodies.

For uniform items purchased at alternate sources, the following guidelines must be adhered to:

A. Plain, flat front / pleated khaki pants or shorts (no cargo pockets).
(Please note that shorts must be knee-length--at or below the top of the knee cap.)

B. Plain, straight, or pleated khaki skirts. (The skirt may be knee-length,)
C. Tops will consist of long or short sleeve, plain, solid navy polo shirts. No

sleeveless tops are allowed. All tops must have an approved Addlestone logo
on them.

D. All athletic sneakers are acceptable. Students must wear shoes with closed toe
and closed heel. NO CROCS or CLOGS will be allowed. Socks and/or tights are
required. Leggings are permitted under skirts but are not permitted as pants.

E. As weather permits, students will wear plain, navy crewneck sweaters or
sweatshirts. Plain, navy cardigan sweaters are acceptable. Plain, navy, hooded
sweatshirt jackets with zippers are also permitted. All sweatshirts, sweaters, and
cardigans must have an approved Addlestone logo on them.

F. Please note that students may wear any type of winter coat/jacket outside on the
playground, but not inside the school building.

Boys must wear a kippah or Addlestone baseball cap and PE uniforms (shirts, shorts, and
sweatpants) can be purchased at Lands End Uniforms. Students participate in PE twice a
week.



Thank you in advance for your cooperation and support. We look forward to a wonderful year
with your child. See you in August!


